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ATTN:  B.J. Dernbach

Your request specified that markers for the Veterans of the American Revolution
Memorial Bridge be placed at interstate rest areas nearest to the bridge.  This is an
unusual term that is not present in any other statute creating a memorial bridge.
Typically, markers for memorial bridges are located on lands near the bridge.  I have
provided that markers be placed near the bridge and that directional markers be
placed at the interstate rest areas closest to the bridge.  Is that acceptable?

Brett A. Balinsky
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−7380
E−mail:  brett.balinsky@legis.wisconsin.gov


